Sitemaker1.com Newsletter number 10 – December 2003
Hazel, Pat & Hannah would like to wish a Happy Xmas and a prosperous New Year to you all. Please see www.sitemaker1.com/christmas2003.html for our e-Xmas card to you.
Moving home
We are moving a few miles up the road and are purchasing a self-catering lodge with a house. This means in effect that we will now be joining many of you in running an accommodation, so any advice/tips would be welcome!
 See www.arlelodge.co.uk for the website. Our website/Internet service will not be affected by this, other than a change of postal address as of early January:-

Arle Lodge, Aros, Isle of Mull. PA72 6JS

Broadband
We wish – alas we’re out in the sticks & still cannot receive broadband, only ISDN. However, if you were thinking of changing to broadband or require computer hardware/software , we use these people for technical support and they have been very good.
 Email roger.smith@ibiscomp.co.uk
Links & Google
Google is continuing to make “links into a site” a very important criterion in its ranking process, but they have now limited their ranking criteria to 100 links per page. This means that if you have a links page, please check that you have less than 100 links otherwise you will need another links page.
Spam
To decrease the amount of junk emails you receive, it will help to cut down the amount of email addresses you use. If you can manage with only one address ie. enquiries@....  please email me and I can cut the rest of the addresses out and reduce your daily junk.

Emoticons


If you’d like to insert the little smiley characters using Outlook Express try http://www.smileycentral.com 
10% off your bill
A reminder that we are still offering a discount off your bill. If you recommend my website services to a friend or colleague and I subsequently get work from it, then I will credit your account to the value of 10% of the sales you have produced. For example, if your acquaintance wants a website and I charge her £276, then I credit your next yearly invoice with £27.60. These figures are before VAT. This offer is not just limited to one website, you could find more friends who are interested and reduce your annual account considerably.

Search engine optimisation/submission

Each month I am getting better results. I am collecting statistics, please email me if you would like to see how well your site is doing. I also keep a “master” score which is an average performance for all of my sites. This arbitary figure was 47 for October and 53 for November/December. 
                                                            Best regards from Pat & Hazel
 
